
 
 

 

 
November 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am writing to you regarding our curriculum plans at Scalby School.  We have begun 
the internal process of consultation regarding our Key Stage 3 / Key Stage 4 split.  I 
would like to invite you to the school on Wednesday 14th December at 5.30pm to a 
presentation regarding this possible change in the main school hall. 
 
Normally at this time of year we begin our Year 8 options process, however, as we 
are considering a change to the school curriculum this is on hold.  We will be getting 
information out to the students early in the new year to let them know the next steps.  
 
Please find below a timeline of this consultation process that we are currently 
following. This outlines the possible next steps depending on the outcome our 
consultation. 
 

• October – First Consultation with Staff and Students 

• November – Second consultation with staff 

• December – Consultation with parents 

• December – Second consultation with students 

• January – Communication of Curriculum plans for 2023-24 to all stakeholders 

I look forward to seeing you at this consultation evening. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Mr Richard Davis 
Deputy Head Teacher 
 


